
 

 
 

 

Institute Meeting 

 

 

On the occasion of installation of new director of IMG, there will be 
on Tuesday May 2, 2017, from 2:00 p.m. in Milan Hasek auditorium 
an Institute meeting of all IMG employees. 
 
The program will be exceptionally in Czech, as it will be attended also 
by employees, who may not speak English. 
 
Programme (in Czech): 

14:00 - 14:30        Petr Dráber - Evaluation and perspectives of IMG 

14:30 - 16:00        Discussion with refreshment (in coffee bar area) 

 

 

 

All IMG employees are cordially invited! 
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